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Maurice White is proud to announce his candidacy for Carson City Supervisor 
Ward 2. As a lifelong resident of Carson City Maurice enjoys the diversity of its 
residents and opportunities that the City provides. Borrowing the words of our 
retiring Mayor, Maurice looks forward to helping keep our City a “great place to 
live, work and play”. He will work for Carson City residents by basing his 
decisions on the philosophies and principles of the founders of our Nation.


Maurice believes the issues facing Carson City are not insurmountable but they 
do require careful planning for the health, safety, and growth of our community. 
Over the past few years city officials and staff have done a tremendous amount 
of work identifying and planning priorities for our community. Several of these 
priorities are issues Maurice has championed in the past. He is excited for the 
opportunity to help bring to fruition sustainable solutions to these issues. A few 
of the projects in the works include storm drainage / flood issues; asset 
management plan; sheriff equipment and programs such as MOST and FASTT; 
fire equipment and facilities; increasing the year end fund balance; planning for 
careful and thoughtful growth.


Maurice’s diverse background in both the private and public sectors and his 
community involvement gives him the ability to work side by side with all 
people to create workable projects that benefit our community as a whole. 
Maurice will use a combination of listening and sharing to foster civil discourse 
when considering the many decisions the Board of Supervisors and our 
community will face. Maurice would like to hear from you by phone at 
775-297-6484, email at mauriceforward2@gmail.com, and on face book at 
Maurice for Ward 2.

https://www.facebook.com/Maurice-for-Ward-2-111728417109272/?__tn__=kC-R&eid=ARCOYVgS82pOTMHlEj-mNoCX0PfVA2q_i0dvEcgp4qQOH7fukPewUEU6Q3hUPbjL1p-NLASa07OtcpLh&hc_ref=ARQASpweDUXz6D2mBUc0UW0v63w38fJ4x_bxw_Q0PhWkNci4Od35KhOAVMNOv3U5vvk&fref=nf&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBDYnc5YURZkHJFxTVM3aXiBH8zJejpGPOkclWHHrnTGfejJP3DIGbUCBut7rztBmNOhWqN19ew2CaxDVM-4i1JVwM9K8Yhxbkuje0mPuRtHsS_-YHmiPKWP86Pow1DROjgZiKq-FFNxUIzffZAG_IKY1_HrLRdgAw8ZMHseSEe7H5nhRXin-jecathEG9EFvpaLZLYvU6C1d0DPkKpK1pqHpyyGKHYNk9DUvRRPDxz7A6JLq_L4qRMJ6osRYDTxW9kXP9pMtOTuK5Rlut1nt9ErO8uHVWwuUF6jLNYJrB9_Wkcnjff-2Cj4up5m5ej4Rl1nXeaoj8G403MPKA
https://www.facebook.com/permalink.php?story_fbid=112667643682016&id=111728417109272&__xts__%5B0%5D=68.ARBDYnc5YURZkHJFxTVM3aXiBH8zJejpGPOkclWHHrnTGfejJP3DIGbUCBut7rztBmNOhWqN19ew2CaxDVM-4i1JVwM9K8Yhxbkuje0mPuRtHsS_-YHmiPKWP86Pow1DROjgZiKq-FFNxUIzffZAG_IKY1_HrLRdgAw8ZMHseSEe7H5nhRXin-jecathEG9EFvpaLZLYvU6C1d0DPkKpK1pqHpyyGKHYNk9DUvRRPDxz7A6JLq_L4qRMJ6osRYDTxW9kXP9pMtOTuK5Rlut1nt9ErO8uHVWwuUF6jLNYJrB9_Wkcnjff-2Cj4up5m5ej4Rl1nXeaoj8G403MPKA&__tn__=-R

